
We’re not raising fares or cutting service.
To balance Metro’s budget for the coming fiscal year, Metro is seeking additional 
funding from the District of Columbia, Maryland and Virginia governments while 
continuing to take actions to cut costs and increase business revenues. Metro’s 
Fiscal Year 2019 Budget focuses on a better ride for you. As part of the 
budget, Metro’s Capital Improvement Program invests $1.3 billion in funding safety 
improvements, rebuilding the Metro system and improving reliability of the current 
rail and bus networks. It also funds the deployment of new trains and buses, station 
upgrades and other important improvements.

For more information, visit wmata.com/budget.

* Dates may change due to weather. Check wmata.com/budget for information on any necessary 
schedule changes. Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, 
age, gender, religion, disability or family status. The public hearing is wheelchair accessible. If you 
require special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act, call 202-962-2511 
(TTY: 202-962-2033) as soon as possible before the public hearing. For language assistance, 
such as an interpreter or information in another language, please call 202-962-2582 as soon as 
possible for Metro to make arrangements.

Let us know what you think about the budget 
proposed for Fiscal Year 2019 by Monday, February 5 
at 5 p.m.

Provide your comments at wmata.com/budget or

Attend the Public Hearing on Wednesday, January 31* at 6:00 p.m. 
(open house begins at 5:30 p.m.) at Metro Headquarters, 
600 5th Street NW, Washington DC 20001.

Metro wants to hear from you 
about its Fiscal Year 2019 budget.


